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For September 2014 

www.taroona.tas.au/gardening-forum 
 

Contacting us:    

 taroonagardenforum@ozemail.com.au,  

or  mobile  0412 110 161(Peter)   

Next meeting- Wed 3 September  7.30pm start We hire a room from the  

Taroona Uniting Church,  

1 Taroona Crescent      

 

Taroona Uniting Church rooms,  

1 Taroona Cresc. 

 

This month’s (Mystery) Guest Speaker is from “Funky Fresh Foods “– Come and find 

out about them... 

Recent Outing-  Inverawe Gardens, Margate.  The club enjoyed a lovely day at these gardens 

in late August    

     

PLANT of the Month:  Please bring along a little Spring Posy from your garden, and tell us 

about the flowers therein 

.   

CONGRATULATIONS to Deidre Brown for her success in a recent national 

community website competition. Deidre’s site (TCA, taroona.tas.au) was shortlisted 

from entries across Australia. 

.. And PLEASE remember to bring some produce and plants for the Trade Table. 
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